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Friday 10th January 2025 

Headlice 
 
Dear Parents, 

I hope this letter finds you and your family well. I am writing to you today with an important message 

regarding a matter that has come to our attention at Parkland Primary School. 

It has come to our notice that there have been a few cases of head lice reported in your child's class. While 

this is a common occurrence in primary schools, it is important that we address it promptly to prevent the 

spread of these unwelcome visitors. 

I would kindly request that you take a few moments to thoroughly check your child's hair for any signs of 

head lice or their eggs (also known as nits). If you do find any, please follow the recommended treatment 

procedures to ensure the complete removal of the lice and prevent them from spreading to other pupils. 

At Parkland Primary, we strive to maintain a healthy and safe learning environment for all our pupils. Your 

cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated, as it will help us to swiftly address this issue and prevent 

it from becoming a more significant problem. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact your child's class teacher or the 

school office. We are here to support you and ensure the well-being of all our pupils. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

 

Warm regards, 
 
 
Mr A Hayes 
Headteacher 


